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Pathway Committee S , .
December 10, 2014

7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Ken Cadman, Kevin-Catferty, Pat Palzkill, Jim Kelliher, Bob Woodill, Brendan
Sullivan, Brendan Recupero (alt) and PamBrake (alt). The meeting was held in the Planning
Office.

Bills

Patriot Ledger $536.64
Horsley Witten $2,095.98

Member Staples moved to pay the bills. The motion was approved 5-0.
Town Center Path

Kevin Cafferty attended the CPC meeting on 12/4 to discuss the section of pathway from
Gaffield Park to the town common. This is the last phase of the planned connection from the
High School to the town center. The CPC was supportive of finishing the project. In the future,
the CPC wants to see a more detailed plan regarding future pathways and what the overall goal
of the committee is. They also want to see a maintenance plan for the pathways previously
constructed.

Forest Street

Phase 2A: Scenic Road was approved by the Planning Board for phase 2A of pathway on
11/19/14.

The add/alt contract with G.Lopes has been signed with work to begin in the spring.

Phase 2B: There was positive feedback from the Con Com hearing on 11/18/14 regarding phase
2B. The Commission is supportive of the project, but wants some additional staking that shows
the limit of work in addition to the center lines of the pathway. Horsley Witten will be contacted
to do the work.

Member Sullivan moved that the phase 2B project seek Scenic Roadway approval from the
Planning Board to remove approximately 35 trees and relocate approximately 150 feet of stone
wall. The motion was approved 5-0.

Member Sullivan moved that the phase 2B project be put out to bid if and when the Conservation
Commission approves the Determination of Applicability and the Scenic Road application is



approved. The motion was approved 5-0.
Member Kelliher moved to close the meeting at 8:00. The motion was approved 5-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on July 29, 2015.
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